Salisbury Conservation Commission
Meeting Summary
October 25, 2023

Dave Kelly, Chairman Present Kathleen Doyle, Member Present

Laura Deming, Vice Chairman Present Sarah MacDuffie, Member Present
Cheryl Bentley, Absent Present Present Absent
Secretary Bill Michael Rossetti,
MacDuffie, Member Member Paula

Visitors: None. Munier Lee, Alternate

Chairman Dave Kelly called the meeting to order at 7:05 p.m.

Previous Meeting Minutes - Members reviewed previous September 27, 2023, draft meeting
minutes. Member Bill MacDuffie motioned to accept the minutes without changes. Member
Sarah MacDuffie seconded that motion. All voted in favor. Motion carried.

Old Business - NRI: Chairman Dave Kelly shared a Natural Resource Inventory (NRI) article with
the members. There was discussion on the Conservation District and/or Historic District. Salisbury’s
Master Plan has a NRI chapter (4) with recommendations. Members discussed the NRI that
Salisbury Conservation Commission has been working on over the years. Members reviewed the
maps that had already been prepared but were now outdated. Members agreed to get together and
review the status of the NRI and Laura will research available updated maps. Since there is no
meeting in November due to the holiday, members discussed having a workshop NRI meeting on
Wednesday, December 13th.

Website Page Items: Chairman Dave Kelly spoke again about wanting to get some articles up on the
town website. He has not yet spoken with Gayle Landry about posting documents from the Salisbury
Conservation Commission but will follow up with her.

New Business - Member Michael Rossetti spoke about a fungus that he has in his yard called
Artillery Fungus. It is a mushroom fungus that can shoot its fungus 20 feet. It is usually found on wet
mulch. It will leave spots on your home and cars and is difficult to remove.

Members Bill and Sarah MacDuffie have announced their intent to step down off the Conservation
Committee Board in November 2023.

Mail - NH Association of Conservation Commissions Annual Conference Notification. Member Laura
Deming indicated that she had already signed up for the conference through her employer. Chairman
Dave Kelly and Member Michael Rossetti both indicated that they might also like to attend.

NO MEETING IN NOVEMBER. Next special NRI workshop meeting to be held on Wednesday,
December 13th.




Adjournment - Member Kathleen Doyle motioned to adjourn. Member Sarah MacDuffie
seconded the motion. All voted in favor. Meeting adjourned at 7:43 p.m.
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Respectfully Submitted by:
Kathleen Doyle

Dave Kelly, Chairman
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